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Walking to School Past Gas Station

From Mar Nos <mformar2@gmail.com>
Date Thu 3/7/2024 3:08 PM
To  Community Development Email <communitydevelopment@cityofcamas.us>

WARNING: This message originated outside the City of Camas Mail system. DO NOT CLICK on links
or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and are expecting the content. If you recognize
the sender as a city employee and you see this message this email is a phishing email. If you are
unsure, click the Phish Alert button to redirect the email for ITD review.

Hi

b

I am a student at Union High School. Because our home is so close to Union there is no school bus.
Students from our neighborhood often walk to and from school. If you allow a gas station to be built,
we will have to walk past a gas station on the way to school.

My sister used to work at the Nothing Bundt Place on 164th Avenue, next to the 7-11 gas station and
convenience store. It is so bad with the type of people who hang out there, that it takes 2 people to go
together to take out the trash, because it is not safe.

How can the kids from my neighborhood get to school safely once this gas station is built?

Marlise Nosrati
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